TOWN OF NAMAKAGON
For - TOWN BOARD MEETING-Wednesday, March 20, 2024
At - NAMAKAGON TOWN HALL —11am
MINUTES

Chairman Rasmussen called the meeting to order at 1pm. Present were Chairman
Rasmussen, Supervisors Jack McGregor and Jim Krueger, Clerk Bjork. Treasurer Arlene
Skultety and Tom Anderson.

Transfer Site Procedures — It was noted that the Bayfield County Zoning Department
was going to be doing an on-site inspection of the Non-Metallic Mine between March
and November 9am-7pm with an unmanned aircraft system.

There was discussion on the new well installation to be done by Cedar Corporation.
Tom Anderson was given the new form to be used for the demo site for any contractor
that dumps at the site. It was noted that a change needed to be made to the transfer site
information that carpet is not allowed. There was discussion on who is allowed to use the
transfer site. MOTION made by Supervisor Krueger to post a sign by the entrance gate
“Any out of town landfill demo will be charged $60/yd”. MOTION seconded by
Supervisor McGregor and carried.

(NOTE that this motion was rescinded at a town board meeting on April 9, 2024.)

Property inspection located at 42730 Birch Bend Road — The Town Board went to the

location to inspect the deck and possible request for extension on the deck and how it
would impact the road tight-of-way.

Chairman Rasmussen adjourned at 12:46pm.
Respectfully Submitted by

Laura Bjork, Town of Namakagon Clerk



